
Untitled 
From: Phyllis Butler [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2011 12:06 AM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Cc: [e-mail address redacted] 
Subject: Silicon Valley satellite patent office 

I'm writing in support of Rep. Eshoo's suggestion for a satellite patent office here 
in Silicon Valley, CA . 
We are the center of high-tech innovation and there are many talented qualified 
people to work there. 
Redwood City or Menlo Park, CA would be ideal. They are centrally located and 
parking is easier than in San Francisco or San Jose. 
Please consider this suggestion. Thank you. Phyllis Butler writer/editor 
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